
Lars Kullerud reaching the golden age of 50. 
 
University of the Arctic and Lars are both growing in years, both being well established in the 
Circumpolar North. I have known Lars and have had the pleasure of cooperating with him for 
a number of years, experiencing his enthusiasm and creativity, in his work to promote and 
build University of the Arctic. Wherever you go in the Circumpolar North, there seems to be 
someone who has met Lars in his work for Uarctic. So congratulations, Lars, with the golden 
age of 50 and what you have achieved in the capacity of being the UArctic Director/President.  
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